Lenora Parr

3108 Lincoln Ave.

La Crosse, Wl 54601
(608)385-0078
Lenoraparr875@gmail.com

June 8, 2017

Park Board Commissioners

City of La Crosse Parks Department
400 La Crosse St.
La Crosse, Wl 54601

Dear Park Board Commissioners,

We are writing on behalf of Indivisible La Crosse seeking your support in working toward
achieving healthcare for all. Indivisible La Crosse recently held a demonstration at Cameron Park
with the goal of gathering like minds to show our legisiators that the citizens of our
compassionate community are committed to an overall goal of equal rights to healthcare. We live
in a time when somehow, health coverage has become a controversial issue, when our
leadership has chosen to support private business interests in a for profit healthcare industry
over human lives. To Indivisible La Crosse, this is not acceptable.

Our April 1st demonstration garnered attention from several local media outlets as well as that of
legislators. To forward our interests and those of the greater community, Indivisible La Crosse
intends to continue this effort through a follow up March for Health on July 8th at Cameron Park.
Our goal is to show our elected leaders that our commitment to justice in healthcare will not fade.

We have reserved the park for the afternoon and are asking kindly that you consider waiving the
reservation fee so that we might reach toward our goal without seeking funds from private
individuals. Indivisible is a non-partisan, non-funded organization run by local citizens committed
to positive change for the greater good. We greatly appreciate your support and are grateful for
your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Lenora Parr & Jennifer Dodson

Co-Organizers, March for Health

Indivisible La Crosse



